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Gate opens 9:00am 
Classroom doors open 9:10am 
School starts 9:15am 
Gate opens 3:15pm 
School finishes 3:30pm 
Nursery gates open at 9:00am 
and will rem ain often until 
9:10am  

STEBON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Term Dates 2019-2020  

School Open: 

Half term:  Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2020 

School Open: Monday 24th February – Thursday 2nd April 

2020 

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED) Friday 3rd Apri l 2020 

Spring Holiday:  Monday 6th Apri l – Friday 17th Apri l 2020 

School Open: Monday 20th April 2020 – Friday 22nd May 

2020 

May Bank Holiday: Friday 8t h May 2020 

Half term: Monday 25t h May – Friday 29th May 2020 

School Open: Monday 1st June – Thursday 16th July 2020 

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED) Friday 17th July 2020 

The school will be closed on Eid celebration days 

Eid-ul-Fitr:  

Eid-ul-Adha:  

School update on coronavirus 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
Schools will be closed for the next few 
weeks. During this time it is important 

that your children continue their 

learning at home. 

Your child will bring a letter home 
which explains how our teaching staff 
will continue to provide your children 

with learning activities and help you 

while schools are closed. 

Please keep an eye on our website to 
stay up to date with the latest news & 

resources.  

If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact us.  

Happy Mother’s Day 

Yr2 have been writing instructions on how to make birdhouses, and are now finally 

following their own instructions and making their birdhouses. A perfect gift for 

Mothers Day.  
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Saturday School News 

We have had a simply AWESOME year at Saturday School. Sadly it is ending early due to 

school closures, BUT we are planning something fun for the Summer term and will be in 

touch. We’ll miss you all- keep baking, skipping and being kind, just as you always do.  

Here’s something to remind you of all the fun we had on our most recent trip to Pizza 

Express: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a fantastic trip we had last weekend. The chef at the Pizza Party praised our pupils, 

saying they were the best behaved group she’d ever had!  

The pizza we made tasted so GOOD!  
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We played some excellent games at Greenwich Park before walking back through 

the foot tunnel which meant we walked UNDER THE RIVER THAMES- we were all a bit 

shocked at this! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We restart Saturday School in September 2020.  

Goodbye for now! 

From Hashina, Jak, Jaber, Nasima, Laila, Rachael and Vicky 


